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August 21, 2024  
 

VETERANS BUYBACK CHANGES 

 

On August 8, 2024, Governor Healey signed Chapter 178 of the Acts of 2024, 
“An Act Honoring, Empowering, and Recognizing our Servicemembers and 
Veterans” (the HERO ACT”) This ACT has made substantial changes to the 
purchase of veterans’ creditable service and requires retirement boards to take 
action.  

A written notice will be sent to all Active Members by November 6, 2024, to 
inform you of the one-year opportunity to purchase military service if you 
missed your initial opportunity!   
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